Lhr.
£lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

- 2nd April, 1935.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to aclimowledge the receipt of your letter of
8. the 29th ultimo respecting your steamer "OARKGROVE" and to
acquaint you that the case of this vessel will be submitted
to the General Committee of this Soeclety at their meeting
on Thursday next.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Copy Gls.
Assistant Secretary.

Messrs. David Alexender & Sons,
95, Bothwell Street,
GLASGOW, C.2.




